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Oyez Newsflash 2024 08 01 

 

Oyez   
 

 
 
 

DEFIBRILLATOR 

The defibrillator stored at the  
Earls Colne Village Hall  

is currently out of service. 
 

This has been reported to the East of 
England Ambulance Service (EEAST) to 
enable the equipment to be replaced or 

repaired. 
 

If you have any emergency,  
please dial 999 


